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TERM 4 
WEEK 5 
 

 
             Assembly Awards 

 
Student of the week 

KS      
KH      

1TM      
1/2B      
2S      

2/3R      
3/4A      
3/4D      
5/6F      
5/6M      

 

     14 November 2016  
 

On Friday 11th November the school leaders and I attended the Remembrance Day Service 
at Wyong RSL. This service was attended by a number of local schools which was pleasing 
to see. Our school also had a Remembrance Day service where all students observed a 
minute silence. Thank you to Mr McNally for organising. It is important that we uphold 
these traditions so the younger and future generations have an understanding of these 
types of events and how they have shaped our nation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kinder Orientation 
Last Friday we had our second Kinder Orientation session. Again this session was well 
attended and I hope both parents and their children enjoyed this experience. There are 
two sessions left and dates are as follows: 

- Friday 18th November 9:15am - 11:00am (Parent Workshop) 
- Friday 25th November 9:15 – 11:00am (Teddy Bear’s Picnic) 

 
Working Bee 
Thank you to the parents who have expressed an interest to lend a helping hand at a 
working bee during the Christmas break. If you are interested please complete the 
expression of interest form located in this newsletter. Thank you to Coastal Arbor Tree 
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Service (0405 477 480) who kindly donated a truck load of mulch after completing a job 
on Cadonia Road. 
 
Culture Group 
Each Thursday Terry Hayek works with a range of students including our Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander students. The students in this program engage in a range of cultural 
and educational experiences and the quality of works they have produced is of a very high 
standard. I have included a few photos that illustrate this. 
Next year we are going to try and diversify this program to ensure all students have the 
opportunity to engage in Aboriginal culture and ensure it is further embedded in our 
curriculum. Last week Ms Coafield attended a 3 day workshop called the ‘Central Coast 
Regional AECG Connecting to Country Program’. This will assist with future planning and 
ensure programs and activities that are implemented at school are culturally sensitive and 
accurate. 

 

 
 
 
 
Quality Workers 

Name Class Work Sample 
Sammie  3/4D Spelling 
Julian  5/6F Visual Arts 

 
Grant McFarland 
Principal 
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2/3R 
We can’t believe we are already in week 6!!! 
It has already been a very fun term and there are many more 
exciting things to come. 
Please make sure a drink bottle and hat is packed each day as it is 
getting very hot out there. 
This week we are learning about ‘Personal Best’ for our new PBL 
lessons. Students will learn that ‘Personal Best’ means the practice 
of always striving for your highest personal achievements in all 
areas.  
As always we have enjoyed our learning and had many smiles 
throughout the week. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stage 2 
Wow! Week 6 already! We have had an extremely busy term so far, with a lot more 
activities to come. 
 
This week we will be talking about the PBL value of Responsibility.  We have had many 
discussions with Stage 2 about being responsible for their actions and behaviours. We hope 
to see a big improvement in behaviour of our wonderful students for the remainder of this 
term as we know how awesome they can be. Students have also been reminded that they 
need to achieve their Gold Licence to attend our end of year activity (more information to 
come). 
 
Please ensure that your child brings a hat and a drink bottle to school every day, as it is 
starting to warm up.  
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to make contact with your class teacher.   
 
Have a happy week! 
 
Ms Kell’ee Anderson and Mrs Kate Day (AP). 
Stage 2 Teachers. 
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Stage 3 
Thank you to all who contributed to our successful Tombola Stall. We raised over $600 for 
the Year 6 farewell. 
Good luck to all of our Year 5 students who have nominated for Captain/Prefect for 2017. 
Speeches will be on Thursday morning from 9:30am in the hall. All parents and friends of 
the nominees are welcome to attend. 
The Wadalba Sports Day for Year 6 students attending Wadalba Community School in 2017 
will be next Wednesday, 23 November. This is an opportunity for the students to meet 
their 2017 classmates and interact in the learning environment in which they will be placed. 
 
Mr Brian McNally and Ms Naomi Coafield 

 

            
 

 

Thursday, 17 November      Captain’s Speeches-9.30am 
 
Friday, 18 November      Kindergarten Headstart 
 

Monday, 21 November      6.30pm OOSHC Meeting 
          7.00pm P & C Meeting 
 
Wednesday, 23 November      Wadalba Sports Day 
 

Friday, 25 November      Kindergarten Headstart 
 
Tuesday, 29 November      Parent Helper Morning Tea 
 

Wednesday, 7 December       Family Carols Night 
 
Thursday, 8 December       Sports Assembly 
 
Tuesday, 13 December      Year 6 Farewell 
 

Wednesday, 14 December      Presentation Day 
 
Thursday, 15 December      Talent Quest 
 
Friday, 16 December      Last Day for Students 
Monday, 19 December     STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 
Tuesday, 20 December     STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 
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MUFTI DAY - CHRISTMAS HAMPER DONATIONS 
TUESDAY, 22 NOVEMBER 

Children wear Mufti (no thongs) and bring in a donation for our Christmas  
Hampers.  These Hampers will be drawn on Christmas Carol Night.  Any 
donations would be appreciated eg food items (as long as they are in 
date and non-perishable), Christmas items, soft drinks, chocolates, bon 
bons, nuts, biscuits, chips, puddings etc. Raffle tickets for the Christmas 
Hamper will be sent home next week. 
 
 
SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

At Tuggerawong Public School it has been a tradition to invite the Salvation 
Army representative in our area to come to our Presentation Day to accept 
gifts brought in by our families for other children who are less fortunate. 
There will be a box in each classroom to deposit these gifts. They should not 

be wrapped up, as the organisers would rather see for whom the present is suitable.  
 
Please be generous with this appeal, and send in a gift, no matter how small, so 
that your child can feel they have done something kind for someone less 
fortunate at Christmas. All gifts need to be in by Wednesday 7th December.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Group Photo Orders must be made by  
 

Group Photo orders must be made by 
           Monday 21 November 2016 
If you would like to order any of the sport/special group photos, they can be viewed at 
the office or online at www.theschoolphotographer.com.au 

Use the code S839EL37T to order online or collect an order envelope at the office 
The photo prices are: 

$16.00 each, 2 for $30.00, 3 for $42.00, 4 for $52.00 or 5 for $60.00 
Any additional photographs are $10.00 each. This discount is only available per family order 

 
 
 

PARENT HELPERS MORNING TEA 
You are invited to a special morning tea to allow us to thank you for all the time and hard 
work you have put in this year to support your child and the school.   
Place:  Library 
Date:  Tuesday, 29 November 
Time:  11am 
 
Please come along and have a bite to eat, if you’re available. We look forward to seeing  
you there! 
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Talent Quest 
 
The Talent Quest will be held on Thursday, 15 December from 9am. There 
are a number of students who have already begun rehearsing and preparing an 
item. We have some very enthusiastic students who are looking forward to 
showcasing their talents! 
 
Students have performed many various types of acts in the past. They can 
sing, dance, act out a skit, be a stand-up comic or even do a display such as 
karate.  
 

We will be holding auditions for this much anticipated event later in the term. Be careful 
to check song lyrics to be sure they are appropriate. 
Mrs Hurley 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen   - Phone Number:  0459 398 152 (New Number)  

2016 - TERM 4- CANTEEN ROSTER 

Monday 
1 4/1 1 /1 6 

Tuesday 
1 5/1 1 /1 6 

Wednesday 
1 6/1 1 /1 6 

Thursday 
1 7/1 1 /1 6 

Friday 
1 8/1 1 /1 6 

 Maggie Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

  Lindal Penman 

Monday 
21 /1 1 /1 6 

Tuesday 
22/1 1 /1 6 

Wednesday 
23/1 1 /1 6 

Thursday 
24/1 1 /1 6 

Friday 
25/1 1 /1 6 

 Maggie Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

  Lindal Penman 

Monday 
28/1 1 /1 6 

Tuesday 
29/1 1 /1 6 

Wednesday 
30/1 1 /1 6 

Thursday 
1 /1 2/1 6 

Friday 
2/1 2/1 6 

 Maggie Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

  Lindal Penman 

Monday 
5/1 2/1 6 

Tuesday 
6/1 2/1 6 

Wednesday 
7/1 2/1 6 

Thursday 
8/1 2/1 6 

Friday 
8/1 2/1 6 

 Maggie Simpson 
Fred Simpson 

  Lindal Penman 

      ALL LUNCH ORDERS NEED TO BE THROUGH ‘FLEXI SCHOOLS 
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Year 1 families 
Have you used your Family ACTIVation pack yet?  All Year 1 students recently took home a 
lanyard with cards filled with fun games for families to use. These games reinforce the skills that 
your children are learning at school in PDHPE, they are easy to use and with pictures to follow. 
 

Get out and get skilled, get active and get healthy! 
 
For more information or to download a copy of the pack check out the website  
Q4: Family Activation Pack at  www.healthpromotion.com.au                                             
           

          
 

 
 
School Banking Reward Bonus! 
 
It’s time to celebrate school bankers! 
Make 4 deposits of any amount by Week 8 in Term 4 and your 
invited to a Pizza Party from the Commonwealth Bank. 
 
Happy Banking! 
 
Remember, School Banking is EVERY THURSDAY 
 
Banking Coordinators 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Working Bee Expression of Interest 
 

I ___________________________ would be 
interested in taking part in a working bee during the  
Christmas holiday break.  
 

 
Preferred day: __________________________________ 
 
Contact number: _________________________________ 
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TUGGERAWONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS UPDATE FORM 

 
STUDENTS NAME/S: ……………………………………………………………………………………                   

          …………………………………………………………………………………… 

         …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

FAMILY CONTACT DETAILS 

RMB/PO Box:………………..                  Street No/Property Name: …………………………. 

Street Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Suburb/Town: ……………………………………………………….   Post Code: ………………………………. 

Home Telephone Number: …………………………………….. 

Mother/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Mobile Number: ………………………………………….. 

Work Number: …………………………………............ 

Father/Guardian Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mobile Number: …………………………………………. 

Work Number: …………………………………………… 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

Name: ………………………………………………….         Relationship to Student: ………………….  

Home Telephone Number:………………         Mobile Number: ………………………. 

Name: …………………………………………………         Relationship to Student: ………………….  

Home Telephone Number: ………………        Mobile Number: ………………………………… 

 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR PARENT NOT RESIDING WITH STUDENT 

Parent/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………. 

Relationship to Student: ……………………………………………............................ 

Home Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Home Telephone Number: ……………………………………….   Mobile Number: ………………………………. 
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